
Announcements JN Burnett Secondary 
  
 Date: Sept 27, 2022 
  
Good morning, Burnett Breakers!  
Here are your announcements for Tuesday, September 27, 2022. 
 
Are you a Grade 12 Student interested in attending Kwantlen? 
KPU is holding a presentation at Burnett on Wed, September 28, 12:50pm – 
1:35pm in the library. 
Grade 12 students plan to come and meet a Representative from Kwantlen and 
hear all about what KPU has to offer you, ask questions, and have your questions 
answered. 
 
Fruit and Veggie Club distributes fresh produce to the school. If you are 
interested, please come to an informational meeting today at lunch in room D 
136 (Foods Room) or see Ms. Look-Mason. 
 
 
 
 
Have a great day, Breakers! 


